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Intervention by the delegation of Ukraine
Mr. President,

Ukraine welcomes the delegation of Senegal and thanks for the presentation of the National report.
The document indicates acceleration of the country’s activities aimed at further strengthening its capacities to ensure effective protection of human rights.

We welcome continued constructive cooperation with the international human rights mechanisms and positively highlight the considerable increase of the budget allocated for the Senegalese institutional human rights framework.

We would like to commend proactive actions aimed at strengthening normative and institutional system to promote exercising, protection and improvement of women’s rights, including the adoption of the second national strategy for gender equality and equity for the period 2016-2026. 

We recommend:

· to finalize the establishment of the children’s ombudsman; 
· to establish a national human rights commission;

· to improve access to education for girls.

Thank you.
